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This communication does not constitute legal advice. 

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the 

Planning Inspectorate. 

 

 

 
The Applicant by email 

 

Your Ref:  

Our Ref: WS010005 

Date: 25 July 2022 
 

 
Dear Ms Heasman 
 
Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010 –
Rule 17  
 
Application by Augean South Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
East Northants Resource Management Facility Western Extension 
 
Request for Further Information 
 
Proposed Change and Western Power Distribution (WPD) 
 
I write following the Applicant’s request for a proposed change to the Application and its Deadline 7 
submissions.  Together, those submissions establish a 20m stand-off distance for the Anglian 
Water (AW) pipelines which cross the western extension land.  The Proposed Development also 
includes the diversion of an overhead electricity cable to follow broadly the same route as the 
water pipelines (Work 5).  However, it is not clear from the Applicant’s recent submissions what 
distance the electricity cable would be from the pipelines.  The matter is referred to in the Deadline 
7 versions of the DEC Appendix B and the draft Statement of Common Ground  with WPD), as well 
as the later emails in the bundle of correspondence with AW.   The submissions suggest that the 
matter would be controlled through the Protective Provisions for WPD.  Again however, the 
Provisions as currently drafted do not specify a stand-off distance or other parameter. 
 
I should be grateful if the Applicant would clarify its proposal for the separation distance between 
the electricity cable and the water pipelines and how this would be controlled through the DCO.  It 
would also help the Examination to have the views of WPD and AW on this matter.  
 
Please respond by email by Monday 1 August 2022.  Please contact the Case Team if you have 
any questions about this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Simon Warder 

Examining Authority 
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